
  John Clifford School 
Nether Street 

Beeston 
Nottingham 

NG9 2AT 
Telephone: 0115 9258057 

Email: office@johnclifford.school 

Headteacher:  Janine Waring 
 

 

27th January 2025 
  

 

JOHN CLIFFORD SCHOOL CHOIR 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We will be launching a new after-school choir for the children in YR2-YR6 

which will begin on Thursday 27th February from 3.25-4.15pm. 
 

If your child is interested, please complete the expression of interest form 

via the below link. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/cDmApRAhuY 
 

We have 40 places for this club and if we are over-subscribed on the 
closing date FRIDAY 7th February names will be drawn from a hat. You 

will be informed by text on FRIDAY 14th February at the end of the school 
day if your child has been successful. There is no cost for this club. 

 
If you do not receive a text, then your child has been unsuccessful and will 

not have a place in the club and their name will be placed on the reserve 
list.  

 
We expect your child to attend all the sessions. If for any reason you no 

longer require a place, please inform us ASAP so that we can offer it to 

someone on the waiting list. At the end of the session the children will be 
collected from the main gate waiting area of the school. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Bamford 
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